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Dear Parents,
Warm greetings from TWGS!

In accordance with the instructions from the Secretary, General Administration
Department, Govt of Uttarakhand, the school will remain closed for the students
on 22.01.2024 ie. Monday. This holiday has been declared in view of the
Bhagwan Ram Consecration ceremony which is scheduled on 22.01.2024 at
Ayodhya.

We believe that this event is an once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to witness the
Bhagwan Ram Consecration Ceremony, and we encourage you to take
advantage of this special occasion. May the blessings of Bhagwan Ram be with
all of you.

Please note that the Pre-Board exam scheduled on 22.01.2024 now will be
conducted on 23.01.2024 i.e. Tuesday for the students of X and XII.

Best regards,

<1 School Coordinator

27 Administrative Department
3. IT Department

4 Main Security Gate



